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Dear Students & Parents,  

MBIT Family wishes you a Healthy, Safe and Happy Life ahead. 

I am sure, you all are following safety guidelines and safe and secured at home...!!! 

COVID-19 with its sudden upheavals has changed our routines and lifestyles. We understand the challenges 

faced by the Students, Parents, and Faculty Members to fulfill the academic requirements adapting online 

learning mode. However, the significance of quality education remains coherent. We should be prepared to take 

life ahead according to the new normal. MBIT Family is thankful to all the parents for their support in this 

difficult situation. 

Our dedicated teams of teaching and non-teaching staff have been showing their care and concern for the 

students by not only engaging classes online for the benefit of students but also carrying out all other academic 

activities like online submission, online theory examination, and online Viva voce etc.  I appreciate their concern 

for the students and commitment to academics. 

We all are going through this pandemic situation for more than a year, but the most positive thing is that, we 

are together, and teaching-learning never stopped at MBIT. I am grateful to all the stake holders, internet 

platforms, and our network team for their continuous support. 

You all are requested to keep on visiting MBIT, CVMU and GTU Website for updates. MBIT always follow all the 

guideline issued by CVMU, GTU, and government of Gujarat, AICTE and UCG positively while talking all the 

precautionary measures.  

We have also given the facility of paying fees in installments as per the guidelines from AICTE. My humble appeal 

to all to pay the fees through online payment mode, so that you are safe in this difficult time. 

Our Team will keep you informed about the further procedures regarding online classes, examinations, other 

academic and institute level activities. We may also plan an Online Students-Parents Meet soon. Meanwhile, be 

in touch with your Counsellor, Faculty Members and Head of the department, online. 

I wish you a safe and happy stay at home with lot of learning with hobbies. Do not panic, Be Alert, Be Attentive. 

Beware of rumors and follow only authentic information. We are sure that we will definitely win over COVID-

19 by preparing ourselves for upcoming challenges with strong will power and self-confidence.  

Please note that the entry for the visitors is also restricted at the MBIT office as per the prevailing Government 

guidelines.  

Once again I am thankful to all the parents for their support. 

Best Wishes, 

Principal, 

Madhuben and Bhanubhai Patel Institute of Technology (MBIT), 

New Vallabh Vidyanagar. 
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